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From: "Facebook” <notification+krdmmwkrbdbr@facebookmail.com> ( ? ]
Date: Thursday, July 29, 2010 7:03 AM ey
To: "Neugent-George" <neugent-george@monroecounty-fl.gov>

Subject: Cora Baggs sent you a message on Facebook...

facebonit

Cora sent you a message.

% Co | Cora Baggs July 29, 2010 at 11:03am
B8 Subject: SUFA

Good Morning George... Since we briefly spoke at your "meet & greet” at Keys
Fisheries, many people have come to me to talk about the current status, audit,
loyalty, etc. of Linda and SUFA. You had mentioned that I (or someone I know) should
form ancther non-profit to take over the shefter... well, 1 think that may have
happened. Do you have any time to get together sometime next week for lunch? 1
would love to up date you on what I know and have heard from Linda's co-workers
and ask a few questions on what may be possible for the future of a "no kili" shelter in
Marathon.

Thanks so much for your time, Cora
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